
 
 

Frequently Asked Questions: 
 Transition to New Lee County Website 

 

 
 
 

1. Will I need to upgrade my browser to view the new website? 
You will not need to upgrade your browser to access the new website. However, we do recommend using latest 
versions of the browsers Internet Explorer, Firefox or Chrome.  
Download for free: 
Internet Explorer:  http://windows.microsoft.com/en-US/internet-explorer/download-ie 
Firefox:  http://getfirefox.com  
Chrome:  http://google.com/chrome  
 

2. Will I lose my favorites and bookmarks? 
Many of our webpages will be moving to different locations, so if you bookmarked specific pages on the old Lee 
County website, you will need to update those bookmarks on the new site. The main Lee County website will 
continue to be http://www.leegov.com. 
 

3. Will I need to clear my browser history, or do anything else, to see the new website? 
You should not need to make any changes in your browser to access the new website. 
 

4. Will I see the new website immediately after launch? 
When the new website launches the morning of May 13, it may take a few hours before you see the new 
website. For some regions around the globe, it could take up to 48 hours for the website to be available. 
 

5. Will the new website be viewable from my mobile device? 
Yes. Our new website will adjust automatically to fit any mobile device screen. 
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